
 

 

 

11th September 2020 

Letter to Parents and Carers Year 11 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The academy will reopen on Monday 14th September.  

During the week, 14th-18th September, Year 11 students will be following the timetable as set out below. 

The students were expecting to sit exams in the core subjects (Maths, English and Science) week beginning 14th 

September as the school needs to identify the gaps in students’ knowledge. They will sit their exams in the Multi-

Purpose Hall, which is a large space, at individual, socially distanced exam desks.   

    Mon Tues Weds Thurs Fri 

9.05 - 10.00 Pd 1 
English 
Exam 

Maths Exam Science Exam     

10.00 - 10.55  Pd 2 
English 
Exam 

Maths Exam Science Exam   Option B 

11.20 - 12.15 Pd 3 
RE 

11R/S/T/V 
Science Exam Science Exam Option C Option C 

12.15 - 13.15 Pd 4   Science Exam   Option B Option A 

14.15 - 15.15 Pd 5   
RE 

11/G/H/J/K 
  Option A   

 

Arrival Times 

• 08.45 a.m. on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday – Year 11 Playground (11W are to go straight home after 

their exam on Tuesday) 

• 11.00 a.m. on Thursday – Year 11 Playground 

• 09.45 a.m. on Friday – Year 11 Playground 

 

Students will therefore only be on site during these times. They will be dismissed following the completion of 

their core exams.  Please note the times students should arrive on Thursday and Friday in readiness for their 

option subjects.  They should enter the academy by the compound entrance and alongside the astro turf.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms M Duncan 

Principal 

 


